
07-JUL-1999

Later's

Rose &
Flower Dust

Insecticide & Fungicide

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

DOMESTIC

REG. NO. 9704 P.C.P. ACT

Guarantee:  Zineb 4.5%, Sulphur 50%,
rotenone 0.75%, methoxychlor 5%

Later Chemicals Ltd.
12080 Horseshoe Way,
Richmond, B.C. V7A 4V5

300 g

DIRECTIONS: Later's Rose & Flower Dust is Ready-To-Use and will
control insects and diseases. Controls Rose Aphids, Leafrollers,
Thrips, certain Caterpillars, Black Spot, Leaf Spot, Petal
Blight, Powdery Mildew and Rust. Open cap and squeeze container
to apply a light and even coating to all upper and lower leaves.
Do not use within two weeks of an oil spray treatment.

INSECTS:  Treat thoroughly when insect damage first appears.
Repeat as necessary. For best results, dust in the early morning
or late evening when the temperature is low and the air is still. 

PLANT DISEASES: Disease control on plants should be preventive so
it is best to treat before any damage appears. Start as soon as
foliage appears and apply at 7-10 day intervals during the
growing season. Treat weekly during moderate infections, or twice
weekly during severe infections caused by continuous rain or high
humidity.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Avoid inhaling
dust.  May cause irritation of nose, throat and skin.  Avoid
contact with eyes, skin or clothing.

FIRST AID: IF SWALLOWED, contact a doctor or poison control
center at once. IF IN EYES, flush with water for 15 minutes and
get medical attention. IF ON SKIN, wash with soap and water.
ENVIRONMENTAL HAZARDS: Do not use where Bees are foraging. Do not

Nu-Gro IP Inc
10 Craig Street
Brantford, ON N3R 7J1

PMRAUSER
17-MAR-2004  Notification received of label changes.  See below for these changes.
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contaminate any body of water. STORAGE: Keep product in original
container. Store in a cooly, dry place away from feed and
foodstuffs. DISPOSAL: Do not re-use empty container. Wrap
container and discard in household garbage. NOTICE TO BUYER:
Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use of handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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